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  Fax.+81 3 5216 2860 

 
 
January 16, 2003 
 
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Atten: Reviewing Engineer 
 
Subject: Request of the Part 15 unlicensed modular transmitter approval 
FCC ID: AK8PCWAC700 
FCC Rules Part(s):  15.247 (15C), 15.407 (15E) 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This letter serves as an official request for the modular transmitter approval under FCC 
rules, Public Notice DA 00-1407. 
We, on behalf of Sony Corporation, would ask you to approve the AK8PCWAC700 as a 
modular transmitter. 
Please contact us if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 
Izumi Mitsui 
Technology Management Group 
EMC Division 
AKZO NOBEL K. K. 
 
Email: imitsui@akzoemc.co.jp 


